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To support the children to continue to grow 
as confident and independent learners and to 
help them prepare for Secondary School.

*  Encouragement *  Challenge

*  Care *  Reward 

*  Support *  Intervention

*  Expectation *  Boundaries

AIMS For Yr6



CURRICULUM for the Year
Available on the Website (please ask if you would like a paper copy)



• These will take place w/b 13th May 2024 

• SATs tests will be in Maths, Reading and 
Grammar. 

• Writing is teacher assessed.  The children will 
be preparing a writing collection throughout 
the year that may be moderated at the end of 
June.

• There will be a SATS meeting in the Spring 
term after we have received the final 
guidance. 

SATS



(List and suppliers 
available on the 
Website)

PLEASE MAKE 
SURE ALL 
UNIFORM IS 
CLEARLY NAMED
Please see handout or 
check the Uniform 
page on the Website.

UNIFORM



PE Days for Year 6 are Tuesday and Thursday

Please remember that the children need to 
come into School in PE KIT on PE days 
(wearing school shoes to School and with 
trainers in a School PE Bag).  
A navy tracksuit is essential for cold weather.

Children should not wear earrings on PE Days. 

PE Days



Pencil Case (small – needs 
to fit in tray) – this will need 
to stay at school.  All available 
at cost at the Stationery 
Shop (open every Lunchtime 
12:05-12:15).

Small Backpack to carry 
Lunch / Book / colouring 
pens/pencils.  

OTHER KIT

PLEASE MAKE SURE EVERYTHING IS 
CLEARLY NAMED.



Zoo Workshop (Science)

The Ashcombe School (Yr 7 taster visit)

Henley Fort (Residential - History - WWII) 

The Priory School (Reading Zone)

Junior Citizen (PSHE/Transition)

Bowling and Laser Quest Trip (End of SATs celebration)

Buddhist Temple, Wimbledon (RE – Buddhism)

Guildford Cathedral (Leavers Service)

TRIPS 
(Proposed for 23.24)



HOMEWORK



READ!   READ!   READ!    READ!

• Reading in School   - Reading at Home.

• Children can borrow books from School or read books from home, but 
please check that they are appropriate for their reading level.

• Please make sure they have their current reading book with them every 
day.

• Reading Records – (see Homework information)

• Please encourage your child to read every night and at least twice a week 
with an adult and to complete their Reading Records. 

• Remember to ‘sign/comment on’ the Reading Record when you have read 
with your child. 

• Parent Readers – we are always looking for parent helpers with reading 
through the entire School.  Please contact the Office if you can help.  

READING



Accelerated Reader

What is it?

• Accelerated Reader (AR) enables us to accurately match reading books to 

children’s current reading ability and helps teachers to assess, manage and 

monitor independent reading.

How does it work?

• Children from years 3 – 6 have been assessed on the computers in school 

using Accelerated Reader. 

• Each child has a colour banded book. 

How can you check if a book from is on AR?

• Parents can visit http://www.arbookfind.co.uk to search all of the available 

books with AR quizzes.

• If it’s not there, then children can still read the book, but we encourage 

them to also have a book from school that is colour matched to their 

ability. 

http://www.arbookfind.co.uk/


Quizzing

• When your child has finished reading their book, they 
can take a quiz online at home. This is a really useful 
way of seeing what they have learnt. Quizzes are best 
taken within 24 hours of finishing the book.

• Children will get a ticket to enter a raffle for each quiz 
they complete.

• We will also be awarding certificates for children 
reading 100,000 words. (AR counts the number of words 
read using the online quizzes that children complete).

• A link will be sent to parents so they can access the 
quizzes at home.







Spelling Homework

• From October, Spelling Homework in KS2 
will be set using Spelling Shed. This will allow 
children to learn spellings via a series of fun, 
interactive games.

• Login details for the websites we use to set 
home learning will be sent home.



• RSE (Relationship and Sex Education) 
will be covered within PSHE lessons. 

• A letter will be sent out prior to the 
start of the teaching. 

• More information will be available on 
our Website under ‘About Us > 
Curriculum > RSE’.

Relationship Education



Seating groups (will move around regularly – we aim to 
support them to be able to work with lots of different 
partners to prepare for Secondary).  

Pegs

• Water (Only Water, no squash etc.).  All water 
bottles will be sent home daily for a wash and refresh.

• Snacks (Only fruit or veg)

• Please name Water Bottles and fruit.

OUR CLASSROOM



• Class jobs
• School council
• Eco Group
• Sports Crew
• Prefects
• School Ambassadors
• House Captains 
• Personal responsibility

RESPONSIBILITIES in Year 6



• Expectations – organised, responsible for own kit and 

for having the right equipment for lessons.

• Sanctions – if behaviour becomes unacceptable or 

has stopped them or others from accessing their 

learning then we will use the Year 6 – Red Dot 

System (please see handout).

• We will also use sanctions that they will be used to from 

previous years such as being moved in class, missing 

minutes of play or taking a ‘time out’ in another class.   

Please see the Behaviour Ladder – displayed in class.

BEHAVIOUR



• No nuts or sesame

• No shellfish

Please let us know if your child develops an 

allergy or has an intolerance.

ALLERGIES



• Please make sure that you have spoken 
to the Office if your child needs 
medical support at School such as an 
inhaler or EpiPen.

• Please ensure that all Inhalers and 
EpiPens are clearly labelled.

• Please make sure that Inhalers and 
EpiPens are in date.

MEDICAL



• Parents evenings are notified in the Newsletter.

• Parents evenings are held in the Autumn and 
Spring Terms.

• Autumn Term – 12th October (4:30 onwards) and 
17th October (3:30 – 6:00 pm). 

• There will be an additional Parents evening for 
Parents who have children on the SEND register 
(11th October).

PARENTS EVENINGS



If you do have any questions or queries, please contact The 

Year 6 Team, in the first instance, via: 

• the Year 6 email address ( Year6@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk );

• the School Office ( info@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk );

• by telephone to the School Office (01306 883457); or

• by using the Contact Us form on the Website. 

If the Team is not able to help, please contact:

Mrs McLeod (Phase Leader KS2);

Mrs Bryan (Deputy Headteacher);  and finally

Mrs Alden (Headteacher) 

via the School Office. 

COMMUNICATION

mailto:Year6@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:info@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk


• Pupils may ride bikes or scooters to school at parents’ 
discretion.

• Please ensure that they wear a helmet and that it is 
correctly fitted and fastened

• Children should dismount and enter through the Year 3-4 
gate

• ‘Vehicles’ should be left in the KS2 bike park (by the 
‘Star of the Week’ entrance).

• Please ensure you speak to your child about taking care in 
the Lane and StPs Road E as there are lots of young 
children walking along at drop-off and pick-up time and 
they are un-predictable and fast!

• Bikes and scooters must not be ridden in School!

WHEELS TO SCHOOL



If this has already been sorted, 
please let us know who you are …. If 
not, any volunteers?!

CLASS REPS…



• We are here to help and are always happy to 
make time to talk with you.

• Please let us know if there is anything happening 
in your child’s life that may affect their day at 
school.

• We are always grateful to receive tissue 
boxes!

AND FINALLY…




